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from finding the information they need to getting the DVD they want 
to watch.

W hat are your favourite things about working on the N G G  
Committee?
Meeting (virtually -  have not yet met face-to-face) and working 
with, a fantastic, energetic, supportive and inspiring group of new 
librarians from around Australia. Increasing my skill set, and having the 
opportunity to be incredibly creative on new challenges and contribute 
to the future of our profession.

H ow  can I get in touch w ith you to find out more about joining and 
supporting NGG?
http://alia.org.au/groups/newgrad/ or tmackay@bayside.vic.gov.au

S e c t o r  n e w s

T r a n s f o r m i n g  

I n f o r m a t i o n  a n d  L e a r n i n g  

C o n f e r e n c e  2 0 0 6

Judy Clayden, Edith Cowan University

T he second Transforming Information and Learning Conference 
(TILC) was held at Edith Cowan University's Mount Lawley 
campus on 30 September 2006. Convenors Barbara Combes 

and Judy Clayden, of the School of Computer and Information Science 
(SCIS), welcomed librarians, teacher librarians, library technicians 
and students to a series of presentations on the theme of Making and 
Keeping Connections.

Alison Sutherland, Director of Client Services at the State Library of 
Western Australia, delivered the Anne Clyde Memorial Lecture. 
'Connecting with school libraries: the whole is greater than the sum 
of its parts' described the variety of programs offered to schools by the 
State Library and its commitment to creating further links. Kay Poustie's 
keynote, 'Finding the right place and space: a guided tour of information 
agencies' use of space, innovations and renovations', inspired us all to 
consider the positive effects of changing the spaces in which library 
services are offered. Kay's presentation provided a striking contrast to 
Dave Francescutti's video, 'Unusual mobile and rural libraries around 
the world', which reminded us all of the comparative ease of our 
situation and highlighted efforts made to foster information literacy in 
remote communities in Peru and Kenya. (Details may be found at www. 
remoteaccess.ca.) We were delighted to have Marissa Wettasinghe 
and Mazlan Hasan re-visit SCIS from Singapore's National Institute of 
Education: they offered engaging discussions of e-learning both at TILC 
itself and at a pre-conference workshop.

Concurrent papers ranged widely around the theme of the conference. 
Refereed papers and presentations will be posted to the TILC website 
[http://www.chs.ecu.edu.au/conferenceTTILC/] once the review process 
has been finalised.

How can  you m ake the library even 

m ore re le van t?  T h e  best lib ra ries are 

truly at the heart of the com m unities 

they se rve , w hether on cam p u s or on 

a main stree t. T h e y ’re not ju st b ricks 

and m ortar; th ey ’re a lifeline to the 

v a s t world of know ledge and id e as . At 

S irs i, w e ’re helping u se rs  connect to 

that lifeline through e-library so lu tions 

like iB istro  and iLink —  g a te w a ys  to 

in fo rm ation  that g o e s  fa r beyond 

search -en g in e  hit lists . S o  people can 

get the know ledge they need . And you 

can  help keep  the lib ra ry  w h e re  it 

b e lo n g s . A t the heart of the lea rn ing  

e x p e r ie n c e . To know  m ore , v is it 

w w w .s irs i.c o m , or call 03 9249 9565
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